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For alternate formats, interpreters, or reasonable accommodation requests please phone at least 48 hours in advance 
425-452-4634 (voice) or email vdrake@bellevuewa.gov. For complaints regarding accommodations, contact City of 

Bellevue ADA/Title VI Administrator at 425-452-6168 (voice) or email ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov. If you are deaf or hard of 
hearing dial 711. All meetings are wheelchair accessible.

Crossroads Community Center 
Holiday Events CANCELED

The annual Thanksgiving dinner and the youth holiday party will not take 
place this year at Crossroads Community Center due to the pandemic and 
limitations on large gatherings.

Parks & Community Services is redirecting its resources to residents for 
distribution through the department’s nonprofit community partners.

Together we are working to provide support with our partners, if you 
need assistance, please contact us at ccc@bellevuewa.gov. For additional 
resources, visit BellevueWA.gov/covid-19-resources.

If your child attends the Bellevue School District and you need support,  
please follow this link for more information on their Family Connections  
Centers and staff who can help: bsd405.org/departments/family-and- 
community-engagement/family-connections-centers

We miss each of you and look forward to when we can safely gather again.
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